

LION'S ROAR: Members of the community and the Georgetown chapter of the Lions Club gathered Tuesday night in recognition of work done in the community. Connell Smith, chair of the Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital Foundation (centre), gathered with Lion Mark Rush (right) and Lion Jim Akers (left), to accept a cheque and give a plaque to the service club. (Jamie Harrison photo)

Changes in Halton Library Board make-up unlikely

While changes in the Provincial Public Libraries Act give Town Council the right to assume full control of the local Library Board, it looks like Council's confidence in the existing Board will result in few, if any, changes.

While dealing with a Library Board request to draft a new bylaw in light of Provincial legislative changes, several councillors suggested the present Board be left as is.

The current 9-member volunteer Board

includes two councillors, representatives of the public and separate school boards and citizens who applied, were nominated and accepted to sit on the Board.

The new bylaw governing the Library Board will include provisions for Council to decide, the size and composition of the Board, qualifications of Board members, rules regarding reimbursement, if any, and rules for re-appointments and filling vacancies.

Personal & Business

TAN BETURNS

As Low As \$20 for 1996 Personal Tax Returns FOLEY ENTERPRISES · 853-0320

"I'm here to help, so give me a call!" - Sandra Foley

KIMAID

Commercial & Residential Cleaning Services

- Reliable Bonded
 - Free Estimates •

Call today - we'll take your dust away!

(905) 877-0045

Under New Management!

CLUB BEDROXX

Thursday: Pub Night A Toonie Goes A Long Way on Pub Night > No Cover > Doors Open at 8 pm

Friday: New Country Rock

> Arriving Soon!

> Come Check Out Acton's Newest Stompin' Grounds

Saturday March 1/97 Chronic Over-Boogey Special Guest: M.U.G. & Obsidian Tickets at Acton Musicland & G/S Television

Always New, Always Exciting Great Music, Great Shows!

Call the Bedroxx Hotline for Upcoming Events

853-3255

6 Mill St. E., Acton

Hours: Thurs, Fri, Sat 8 pm to 2 am

COMING SOON: 'RUSTY' March 22

Yes, it's True

Lou Pinto. Over the eight years as a photographer, I've had the opportunity of meeting & photographing thousands of people.

I've also met with people who have said they love the quality of my work but can't afford the prints.

I think I've come up with a way of making it more affordable without jeopardizing



Say hello to Angela

quality. All you pay is forty five dollars for the session fee and then thirty dollars buys you twelve 5x5 proofs and the NEGATIVES ARE YOURS TO KEEP. You can then take the negatives to the lab of your choice & pay wholesale reprint prices. You can even scan the photos or negs right into your home computer. NO HOOKS, NO LINE UPS. It's as simple as it sounds. March will be a trial run for this new concept in portraiture. If you would like to book your appointment or have any questions feel free to call me at...

877-0311